
From: Lizzie Marjoram
To: Lizzie Marjoram
Subject: FW: Land West of Park Farm, Thornbury - Barwood
Date: 13 October 2022 10:55:59

From: Emma Powell <
Date: Friday, 30 September 2022 at 09:09
To: Charlotte Pink < >
Subject: Land West of Park Farm, Thornbury - Barwood
 
[This email originated from outside of John Alison. Please do not click
on any links or open any attachments unless you are expecting them,
even if you know the sender.]
Dear Charlotte
 
I am writing to confirm Redrow’s serious interest in your client’s land
at Park Farm, Thornbury. We have been tracking the appeal and look
forward to bidding on the site once it comes to the market. Thornbury
continues to prove itself as a buoyant, strong and resilient market
location, hence Redrow’s interest.
 
Kind regards
 
Emma
 
 
 
 

Emma Powell
Strategic Land Director
 

Redrow Homes Limited
Redrow House
West Point, Great Park Road, Bradley Stoke
Bristol, BS32 4QG  
 

 
 

 
The contents of this email are subject to Redrow's disclaimer. Click here to read our
disclaimer.
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